The Top of the UC Is Going Nut-Free!

In consideration of the many dining guests who have severe or life-threatening nut allergies, we will no longer be serving foods containing peanuts or tree nuts at the Top of the UC. The one exception will be coconut, which is not truly a tree nut or major food allergen.

While none of our menu items will contain nuts, guests with nut allergies should be aware that our first floor kitchen and second floor retail locations do prepare foods containing nuts, so we do not offer a completely nut-free environment in this building.

Peanut butter has been removed from the Graze bar. However, dining guests at the Top of the UC may request a voucher for a Peanut Butter & Jelly Sandwich from Li'l Joe's on the second floor. The voucher will be issued in the guest's name and will be good for one sandwich for 30 minutes from the time of issue. Please see a dining manager if you wish to request a voucher.